
 
 
           
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
To: Editors & Health Journalists 
Issued by: Department of Health 
Date: Monday, 21 July 2025 
 
Health Minister, Deputy present Budget Vote in the NCOP 

 

Cape Town: Minister of Health, Dr Aaron Motsoaledi  and the Deputy Minister, Dr 
Joe Phaahla will Tuesday, 22 July present Health Budget Vote in the National Council 
of Provinces to allow provinces to participate in the decision-making process and have 
a say in how the healthcare resources are distributed and utilised to achieve the health 
outcomes.  
 
The ministry will also use this opportunity to unpack the public health sector priorities 
which contribute to the attainment of the Medium-Term Development Plan priorities, 
especially poverty reduction and cost of living, by improving access to quality and 
affordable healthcare for all South Africans irrespective of their socioeconomic status. 
 
Details of the budget vote are as follows: 
 
Date:   Tuesday, 22 July 2024 
Time:   14h00 
Venue:  NCOP House, Parliament  
 
The budget vote speech will also be accessible through parliamentary online 
platforms and Dstv channel 408. 
 
For more information and media enquiries, please contact: 
 
Mr Foster Mohale Health  
Departmental Spokesperson  
0724323792 
Foster.mohale@health.gov.za 
 
Mr Sello Lediga  
Health Ministry Spokesperson 
0823539859 
Sello.Lediga@health.gov.za 
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